
UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES:

August 13, 2025
Dear SJS Families,

Welcome Back!  We hope you all had a great summer.  As we are about to begin this school year,
let us remember the powerful words of Saint Teresa of Avila: “Christ has no body now but
yours… you are his body.” In our school community, the love, encouragement, and compassion
we extend to one another truly become Christ’s presence in the world. Through your hands,
feet, and eyes, our children experience blessing, kindness, and inspiration. I want to thank you
for partnering with us to nurture hearts and minds, and for being living examples of Christ’s
love. Together, let’s make this year a journey of faith, service, and grace for all.   - Dr. Howe

SJS WEEKLY UPDATE

MAIN OFFICE MEMO:

PTO UPDATE:

Reminder - all students attending PreK 3/4, Kindergarten, and  
new students need to make sure a current physical is handed in
before school starts.

All Kindergarten students and new students need to complete the
CT Language Survey.  

If your Kindergarten through 8  grade student is planning on
taking the school bus for the first time, you need to sign them up.
Please send in the Bus Form.
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All necessary forms are at www.sjsdanbury.org under the “My SJS”
shield on our home page.

  
Lunch information - We are happy to announce that we have
partnered with La Quinta Deli who will be our new hot lunch
vendor.   Please check your email early next week for complete
information.

Please remember in order to volunteer at the SJS, you must be
Virtus trained.  Please log on to www.Virtusonline.org to register.

All emails to be directed to SJSoffice@sjsdanbury.org

August 25  - Open House/Supply drop off @ 5:00 to 7:00      th

August 26   - Kindergarten Parent Orientation @ 6:00 pmth

August 27  - First Day of School - Early dismissalth

August 28  - Early dismissalth

                                - PreK Parent Orientation @ 6:00 pm

August 29  - Full day of schoolth

San Gennaro Festival featuring the SJS

Dunk Tank - Stop by on August 22  from

5:00 pm to 9:00 pm
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PTO Events & Volunteer information will

be on hand at the 8/25 Open House.

Used uniforms will be available to

purchase on 8/25.  The sizes available vary.

All inquiries for PTO - please email the PTO

President, Katie Duncan at

ptopresident@sjsdanbury.org

Bookkeeper’s Corner

www.sjsdanbury.org

If you need to make any changes
to your FACTS Tuition account
or have any questions, please

email Mrs. Grenier at
jgrenier@sjsdanbury.org

 Regular School Hours:
Doors open @ 8:15 am

PreK 3 & 4 Dismissal @ 2:45 pm
 K - 8  Dismissal @ 3:05 pmth

*****
Early Dismissal days:
Pk3 & Pk4 @ 11:45 am

K - 8  @ 12:15 pmth


